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Friday 15th March 2024 

Dear parents and carers, 

It has been another very busy and successful week at school, with the highlight being our annual science fair, which was again 
a huge success. Ms Yesilcimen has done a brilliant job of organising it all and allowing our children to show off their scientific 
flair through some amazing experiments. As well as the fair, children, staff and parents were treated to an insight into year 1’s 
learning this term at their class assembly. The videos of the children programming Bee-Bots were a particular favourite. 

As you know, we have continued to work very hard on attendance this year and I am 
very glad to report that we have been identified as being in the top 25% of similar 
schools nationally for attendance in the autumn term, so a big thank you to all of you 
who have ensure your child is in school each day and on time. 

Please do enjoy what looks like a better weekend weather-wise and see you all on 
Monday. 

Mr Reynolds 

Headteacher 

A Message from the Headteacher 

We wish you a happy and blessed Ramadan 
to all our families celebrating the holy 

month. Ramadan Mubarak! 

Secret Agent Awards 
We use the ‘Agents’ to reflect on our learning behaviours and develop a Growth Mind-

set. 
 Well done to this week’s award winners. Please congratulate them on their excep-

tional achievement! 

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Reception 

Leena Ipek  Muhammad  Zayn  Aisha  John  Rosie 

Star Writer 

Congratulations to Myuzhde (Y5) who is this week’s 
star writer!  Well done and keep up the good work! 

 

Class Dojo Winners  
 

This week’s Dojo Winner 
is Dina (Y4) with 340 
points!  
 
The class winners are: 

Gold Certificates 
 Well done to our children who achieved Gold Certificates this week.  Please congratu-

late them on their exceptional achievement! 

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Reception 

Melissa  

Libin 

Raina  

Florence 

Ayub 

 Kuzey  

Muhammad  

Azariah  

Serkan  

Pele  

Peighton 

Myuzhde  

Leon 

John  

Rosa  

Reni  

Zumra 

Elart  

Zenaiyah 

Times Tables Rock Stars 

Congratulations to  Akkshith (Year 3) and  Dina (Year 4) 
who are this week’s Times Tables Rock Stars! 

 

1st  EYFS - 6197 

2nd  Y4 - 6034 

3rd   Y5 - 5627 

4th Y3 - 5424 

The whole school 
will be closed on 

Thursday 2nd May 
due to the school 
being used as a  
polling station. 

 

Shoe Box Story Scenes for World Book Day! 

Well done to everyone who 
took part in our Shoebox Story 
Scene Competition! We were 
so impressed with all the en-

tries! Our winners are: 

 
Nursery  Braden 

Year 1 Amel 

Year 2 Kyran  

Year 3 Adonai  

Year 6 Summer 
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Hackney Cycle League! 

Well done to our Year 5 and 
Year 6 cyclists who took part 
in their second Hackney Cycle 

League race at Lee Valley    
Velopark.  

‘We had the best day!’  

 

Comic Relief Red Nose Day! 

We helped to raise money for 
Comic Relief’s Red Nose Day 

by wearing red! Thank you for 
all of your donations! Your 
donations make a very real 

difference to people in the UK 
and around the world! 

Coco’s 

Corner! 
Hello everyone! This week, Coco 

club have been designing toys for 

me! Next week they will create them! I can’t wait! Don’t 

forget to follow me on Twitter (X) and see what I’ve been 

up to! @CocoPrincessMay 

 

Science Fair 2024! 

As part of British Science Week, we held our annual Science Fair 
on Wednesday, which was a huge success! Children from Nurse-
ry-Year 6, were able to showcase their amazing experiments 
from home! Our young scientists were able to teach their teach-
ers! Thank you to all of our wonderful parents who attended and 
supported their children at home! And thank you to our Science 
lead, Ms Yesilcimen, who did a brilliant job of organising it all! 
Prizes will be awarded to the scientists with the most unique 
experiments next week!  


